
WEEK COMMENCING: 20/05/19  Menu Week 2 

Headteacher: Mrs Catherine Forrester    Meadow Vale Primary School 
Email: secretary@meadowvaleprimary.com          Moordale Avenue 
                                                                                        Bracknell  RG42 1SY 
School office hours: 8.30am - 4pm                    Tel: 01344 421046    Fax: 01344 867032 

www.meadowvaleprimary.co.uk 

@mv_primary Events & News for the week 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

I want to start this weekΩs newsletter with a great big message of thanks to the Year 6 
team- children and staff- for their commitment to making the SATs week as easy as it 
could be.  I know that the breakfast was well-received by the children and supported 
them to have a relaxed start to each day and the staff enjoyed chatting to the children 
at this time.  The childrenΩs conduct throughout the tests was exceptional and they 
were well-supported by members of the team from across the school.  Whatever the 
outcome for the children in July, I know that they have all tried their best and we are all 
very proud of each and every one of them. 

You may have seen DJ in the playground.  Whilst dogs are not allowed in the 
playground,  DJ is a hearing dog in training and is therefore permitted on to the 
schoolΩs site.  I am aware that some parents have been concerned seeing him but 
hopefully this will put your mind at rest! 

Please see the message from In2Sport regarding the holiday club for this summer 
holiday further into this weekΩs edition, as I am aware some parents have requested 
further information.  I know that Holly is keen to work with you to answer any 
questions you may have. 

Have a great weekend! 

With kindest regards 

 
Catherine Forrester  
Headteacher 
 

Monday 20th May ¶ 5T Swimming Lesson 

Wednesday 22nd May ¶ Yr 5/6 Badminton Competition 

Friday 24th May ¶ Danceathon Day: £1 donation to NSPCC (Non-Uniform) 
¶ 2.15pm: Parents/Carers: Online Safety Workshop run by 

the NSPCC/O2 tƭŜŀǎŜ ŀŘǾƛǎŜ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻŶŎŜ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ 
ŀǧŜƴŘ - ǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ 

¶ School ends at 3.15pm 

HALF TERM: Monday 27th May - Friday 31st May (school closed) 
Return to school on Monday 3rd June 

(Energy Kidz Holiday Club is running during half term - see details overleaf) 

DAY START  CLUB NAME FINISH  

MONDAY 
3.15pm 
3.15pm 
4.30pm 

DancEnergy - Cheerleading (Yr1-3) 
Binfield Football Academy (Yr 1) 
Baby Ballet 

4.15pm 
4.30pm 
5.15pm 

TUESDAY 
3.15pm 
3.15pm 
3.15pm 

Dance Club (Yr 1-3) 
Cricket (Yr 5-6) 
Volleyball (Yr 3-4) 

4.15pm 
4.15pm 
4.15pm 

WEDNESDAY 

8.00am 
3.15pm 
3.15pm 
3.15pm 

Judo (Yr 1-6) 
Elibah Street Dance 
Athletics (Yr  5-6) 
Golf (Yr 1-2)  

8.45am 
4.15pm 
4.15pm 
4.25pm 

THURSDAY 
8.00am 
Lunchtime 
3.15pm 

Project X (Yr 4-6) 
Mini Glee 
Relax Kids 

8.45am 
Lunchtime 
4.15pm 

FRIDAY 
8.00am 
3.15pm 

Action Adventure (Yr 1-3) 
Tennis 

8.45am 
4.00pm 

CLUBS: WEEK COMMENCING 20/05/19 

SCHOOL DINNERS - IMPORTANT REMINDER 
Parents/carers - If your child has ordered a school dinner but then decides to bring a packed lunch, 
please remember to CANCEL the dinner order online or ask your child to cancel the order in class. 

THANK YOU 



  Violet                  Georgie                Evie 

  William                Sammy                Blaise 
   

Isabella                Natalya                Gracie 
  Henry  

   Tayla                 Aurora                Jeremy  

   Sophie                Diana                  Laila 

   Denver               Farheena            Emmanuel 
                           Tianna  

   

            A L L      O F     Y E A R     6 

(for smashing their SATs!) 

FOR WEEK COMMENCING:  13/05/19 

@mv_primary 
 
 

 

Χ to Kayla  (2P) who is very proud to 
have completed her level 6 swimming, 
sheΩs now aiming for her level 7. 

Χ to Arman (6R) who passed his    
Grade 1 ABRSM piano exam in the 
spring term and has recently received 
his certificate. 

WELL DONE! 

DANCEATHON DAY! 
Friday 24th May 

£1 donation to NSPCC (& wear non-uniform) 
 

We are supporting the NSPCC today and holding an all day 
õDANCEATHONõ 

Please support the fantastic work of the NSPCC by 
donating £1 to take part.  

Children can wear their own 
clothes to school and will be 
breaking out into dance 
throughout the day.                                                   
THANK YOU! 



@mv_primary 

Please visit the National 

Book Tokens website and 

vote for Meadow Vale - 

the more votes we receive, 

the better our chance of 

winning £5000 for our 

school library! And you 

could win £100 of book 

tokens too!  THANK YOU! 

REPORTING ABSENCE:  You can report your childΩs absence by 
telephone or via our new attendance email address: 
attendance@meadowvaleprimary.com Please include your childΩs 
full name, class and reason for absence. This email address can also 
be used to advise of future medical appointments. ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ 

IN2SPORT SUMMER HOLIDAY CLUB AT MEADOW VALE 

We are really excited about our new holiday club launching at Meadow 
Vale this summer and we cannot wait to meet you and your children soon!  
Since the school sent out an email to you about our club, we have had a 

few families asking if they can pay with childcare vouchers and if we are Ofsted registered. 
As a company we do not have to be registered with Ofsted but are in the process of doing 
so! Unfortunately, this means at the moment we cannot accept childcare vouchers as 
payment but to make up for this we are running a 20% off your total booking fee promotion, 
all you need to do is enter QCE045 when prompted on our booking system (you must book 
by the 15th July for this to work!) DonΩt worry if youΩve already booked as we will be issuing 
refunds to you directly. If you have any other questions, please email me at holly@in-2-
sport.co.uk or if you want to book you can do so at https://in2sport.class4kids.co.uk/.   

         We look forward to seeing you soon. 
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